
 

 

Captains Report July 2019 

Men’s Pennant Golf has finished for another year with our A grade side just missing out on a finals 
berth and our B Grade side finishing the season strongly with a Draw and a Win. We look forward to 
next season where we hope to field three sides! 

Weather conditions have limited the amount of golf played for the last month with the course 
copping some much-needed rain.  

The adapted Wenzel cup scoring system is working well with Greg Baschiera currently leading over 
James Smart by two points.  

The McInnes-Hiscock Par Series is being well supported with over 80 players competing over two 
rounds which is fantastic considering the weather.  

It is a day by day inspection of the course as the weather impacts the amount of mud the worms 
bring up as well as the windy weather dropping lots of debris. We appreciate the members co-
operation and understanding of the decision-making process to ensure the best decision is made. 

We are less than two months away from the beginning the Club Championships for both Men and 
Women. One of the goals we set as a committee for this season was to increase the playing numbers 
of both men and women across the club championships by 10%. If you haven’t played in a 
championship before, please consider it as it is a very enjoyable part of the season and there is an 
exciting atmosphere around the club across the two weekends.  

Good Golfing, 

Captain 

Ben Birtles 

 

 


